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Sports Day – Tuesday 18th July 2023 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that the School’s Sports Day will be taking place on Tuesday 18th July, at 

Sir William Stanier Community School. All students will be taking part in various sporting activities 

throughout the day. In the instance of bad weather, the event will be cancelled and will revert to a 

normal school day. This will be communicated out the night before and the reserve date is Thursday 

20th July. 

Students will be expected to come into school in their correct Sir William Stanier PE kit. Students are 

not allowed to wear glitter, or bring this into school due to health and safety reasons. Students are 

allowed to wear face paints and glittery make up, if they wish to do so, at your discretion. Students 

are not allowed to bring this into school. 

The large majority of the day is based outdoors and therefore it is advised that your child brings sun 

cream, a hat, and a drink for the day (water only). If your child suffers from any medical conditions 

such as, asthma or hay fever, please ensure that they have the appropriate medication with them on 

the day. 

There will be break and lunch served as normal throughout the day. Students will be able to 

purchase burgers, hot dogs, and ice creams. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, they will 

still receive this as normal. Please encourage students to bring cash to purchase ice creams in the 

afternoon.  

This is classed as a curriculum timetabled school day and all students are expected to attend. 

Unfortunately due to safeguarding reasons, parents/carers/guardians will not be allowed to spectate 

throughout the day.  

If you have any questions regarding the day, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01270 660880. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss J Taylor 

Curriculum Leader of PE 

 


